
Intimations: 

The minister is on annual leave from Monday 1st April, returning Monday 

15th April. Rev. Jamie Griggs is providing pastoral cover.  He can be 

reached on 0131 316 4740 or JGriggs@churchofscotland.org.uk 

Janice Reynolds is stepping down as Treasurer for St Ninian’s at the end of 

April 2024. Janice has worked tirelessly as Treasurer, and we would like to 

give thanks, and celebrate her hard work with a gift. If you would like to 

contribute to a gift, cash donations in an envelope can be given to one 

of the session clerks (Andrew, Scott or Fiona) or the Minister on each 

Sunday in April. Many thanks, Session Clerk Team.  

ST. NINIAN'S/ST. ANDREW'S/ST. ANNE'S GROUPING 

There will be a joint service of an Easter & Ascension Songs of Praise for 

members of St. Ninian's, St. Anne's and St. Andrew's on Sunday 28th April at 

6:00pm in St. Ninian's.  This is an opportunity for these three congregations, 

which have been grouped together by the Presbytery, to worship 

together and to get to know each other. 

Guild: will meet on Tuesday 2nd April when we shall share stories or 

recollections from Easter past. Do you have any memories of being 

caught on April Fool’s Day? All are welcome. 

Church Defibrillator - FAULTY 

The defibrillator in the church kitchen is being taken out of action as it has 

an intermittent fault. If you have to use a defibrillator, please use the one 

at the front of the church outside the west corridor door.  Instructions for 

use are on the defibrillator box and are very clear. The code to open the 

box is on the top glass on west corridor door.  

The Acorn for people of Christian faith is held in St Anne's on the last 

Monday of each month. Sometimes there is a speaker and at other times 

there is an opportunity for discussion.  You are all welcome. 

CrossReach: the Prayer Diary is available at each door.  The latest News is 

on the board in the Crush Hall.  Valerie Thomson, CrossReach rep. 
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